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Item 21 

Parking - No Parking and Motorbike Parking - Griffin Street, Surry Hills 

2024/259281 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the reallocation of parking on the western 
side of Griffin Street, Surry Hills between the points 15.2 metres and 59.8 metres (seven car 
spaces) north of Collins Street as "No Parking". 

Voting Members for this Item 

 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Surry Hills PAC   

Representative for the Member for Sydney   

 

Advice 

The Item was deferred for further investigation and engagement with residents for short term 
traffic calming solutions. The outcomes of the investigations will be endorsed out of session. 

Background 



 

 

The City has received a request from residents of Griffin Street, Surry Hills to improve 
access to their garages and along the street. Currently, the narrowness of the road width 
and kerbside parking impede vehicle access through the street. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


